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In our last newsletter, we mentioned how that 2020 was shaping up to be a busy year for Macedonia World Bap-
tist Missions.  Since that time, due to current events in our world, we have had to cancel the Youth Conference we 
were so excited to host.  We have also had to move our Missionary Orientation to a virtual format for the protec-
tion of our missionaries.  It is an amazing thing to consider just how much our world and ministry has changed in 
a few short months.  What a great joy though, to remind ourselves, that in the midst of change, our God never 
changes and our mission never changes.  At MWBM, we continue to work to assist our missionaries and churches 
in reaching the world with the Gospel.

The missionaries of MWBM have had to make adjustments in these days and they have done so in a wonderful 
way.  It is amazing to see them as they adjust and learn new ways to reach the people of their location with the 
Gospel.  God is still working and souls are still being saved.  Of course, our deputation missionaries have had a 
great pause in their ministries, but they are still being busy.  Many of them have been able to share their burden 
through live-stream services.  Our furlough missionaries have also been able to participate in online services.  They 
have been able to use live streaming to stay in touch with their church plants on the foreign field as well.  Through 
all of these things, each of us can testify that God is faithful.  God has met every need for our missionaries and 
office and for that we are thankful.  We are also thankful that God has protected us through this pandemic.

Our office staff is busy with a brand new software system that is currently being implemented.  This system in-
volves much training and preparation.  Our staff has spent many hours already in preparation for going live with 
the new software and many hours remain to get the system fully operational.  This is a great challenge, but one we 
must embrace if we are going to continue to provide the best assistance possible for our missionaries.

Another way we are looking to better assist our missionaries is through training.  This fall, we plan to launch the 
Macedonia Institute for World Evangelism.  This will be a completely video based learning system that will help to 
better prepare our missionaries for the work God has called them to.  The Institute will be open for anyone who 
has an interest in world evangelism.  You can learn more by visiting our website at macedoniainstitute.org.

In closing, I want to thank you for your faithfulness to support and pray for our Home Office.  There is no way we 
could ever convey to you how thankful we are for you.  Your prayers and support allow us to do what God has 
called us to do.  Thank you for staying faithful in these troublesome times as we work together to reach the world 
with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

Dr. Scott Caudill
President & General Director
Macedonia World Baptist Missions


